Frilling, Tara

From: Wm. Ward Moss, III <wwmoss3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:59 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony
Categories: Red Category

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

The state needs to balance it's budget NOT by more taxes but by less spending and obviously spending without waste.
With the highest gas and road tax in the nation there is but one cure for the ills of our roads. It is not in tolled express
lanes. Simply return to the dedicated highway fund and return the taxes collected to said fund and not in the general
fund. We had good roads before the taxes collected were switched to the general fund and then spent elsewhere .
Start spending wisely not taxing foolishly.
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